
	

The	Clothes	Connection	provides	one	
week	of	school	clothes	to	any	BISD	
student	who	qualifies	for	the	free	or	

reduced	lunch	program.			
Do you need help with school clothes? If your child qualifies 

for the free or reduced lunch program, bring your BISD 
nutrition letter to the Clothes Connection  

and we can provide your child:  
 

5 pairs of new underwear 
5 pairs of new socks 

3 pairs of gently used pants or shorts, 
5 gently used shirts, 1 jacket, 1 coat, 

and 1 pair of shoes. 
 

Opening	Dates	August	2019:	
 

Saturday,	August	10th	-	8:00	a.m.		-	1:00	p.m.	
Monday,	August	12th	-	8:00	a.m.	-	1:00	p.m.	
Tuesday,	August	13th	-	8:00	a.m.	-	1:00	p.m.	

Tuesday	Evening,	August	13th	-	4:00	a.m.	-	7:00	a.m.	
 

And	beginning	August	20th	we	are	open	regular	hours:	
Every	Tuesday	and	Wednesday	9:00	a.m.	–	12:00	p.m.	

We	are	not	open	on	school	holidays.	 

	

 

Just drop off clothing at the 
Birdville ISD Warehouse, Monday 

through Thursday from  
8:30 a.m. – 4:00 p.m.  

It’s located next door to the 
Clothes Connection. 

					
More	information	at				www.birdvilleschools.net/domain/3811	
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Clothes	Connection				
5308	E.	Belknap,	Haltom	City	76117		

	


